
Follow up to TxEIS PMIS Part 2 CRT Training Event (July 18, 2019) 

The following changes have been made to the document since the training event: 

PMIS - Process Separations document 

• Removed the Before You Begin section. This section included information about reviewing
calendars and non-work days.  It was determined that this information is not valid.

• In the Additional Verification & Updates section, removed the fifth bullet point which provided
information about updating the calendar.

The CRT will continue discussions about how handle this situation and will provide an update to the 
document at a later time.  


